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MEMO 
 
 
To:   Twelvemile Creek Flooding 
 
From:   Jamie Beyer 
  Administrator 
 
RE:  Upcoming Meeting 
    
The Bois de Sioux Watershed District has completed preliminary modeling to identify flood prone areas within 
areas of Twelvemile Creek, from upstream of Graceville to downstream of Dumont.  As you know, this is a very 
complicated and large system involving multiple townships, counties, and towns.    
 
Our immediate goal is to gain greater understanding of historical flood damage from large flood events and to 
identify possible projects that mitigate 
those damages in the future.   
 
On Tuesday, April 23, 2025 at 1:30 at the 
Bois de Sioux Watershed District 
Office, engineering staff will lead a 
session to identify and discuss 
potential project alternatives.  Please 
consider sending a representative on 
behalf of your organization to participate 
in this discussion.   
 
Please feel free to contact me with any 
questions! 


